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Have you joined us on Facebook? It is just one way we like to keep the 
Friends of Emroyd informed of the work the management group are 
continuing to do when they meet. The newsletter will still remain the main 
form of communication but Facebook will enable us to capture immediate 
pictures of actions being taken for all to see. 
 
A work session has been arranged for Saturday 14th November 
from 10am to 12 noon. As usual we will meet at the cemetery gates 
and then break into groups to trim branches overhanging any paths, litter 
pick, and review what actions we need to take. Some individuals may 
work in the triangle area near Thornhill Road to remove dead vegetation 
around new plants. If you would like to do that please contact Linda 
Webster on 07779736206 so arrangements can be made for a meet 
directly at that area. 
 
It is the time of year when budget preparations are being made by the 
Parish Council for the maintenance and development of Emroyd. Once 
again we are asking for feedback and ideas from people within the Parish 
about Emroyd. We are putting regular articles in Coxley News and the 
community news column in the Wakefield Express so please let us know 
your thoughts.  
 
We are hoping for a follow up walk by Maurice Woodhead in the winter 
and hope to be able to let everyone know about the planning application 
for the route around the perimeter of the meadow field and through the 
woods in our next newsletter. 
 
Join us on the 14th November with your own refreshments and suitably 
dressed if it is cold!!!!! 
 
Hope to see you there - 
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